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Good morning,  
 
I can't quite believe we find ourselves at the end of our first half term together already!  It 
has been fantastic meeting you all over the last couple of months - I am happy to have a 
class that is so well supported by their families at home, so a big thank you for that.  
 
With that in mind, please continue to do lots of reading over half term. We are making 
fantastic progress and I would love to keep that momentum going into the next part of our 
year. 
 
Parent meetings were fantastic last week, it was a pleasure to let you know all of the 
brilliant things your children are doing in school.  If you were unable to make a parent 
meeting, please reply to let me know a time after school one day which is good for you and I 
will give you a call. 
 
This week we will complete our place value unit in maths.  The children have been brilliant 
and have really got stuck into the unit.  Their use of resources when learning is great and it 
is helping to embed the learning so well. 
 
We will also wrap up our history topic this week.  We have loved learning all about 
Shackleton's epic expedition and it really has been a golden thread through all that we 
do.  There will be one more, very exciting, lesson on the first Monday back but I will let the 
children tell you all about that! 
 
Throughout the week, as part of Black History Month, we will look at some books from our 
reading area which celebrate black history and champion those who may not have had their 
voices heard throughout history. 
 
Our PE day this week will be Wednesday. 
 
Thank you, have a great half term. 
 
S Autie 
Year 2 Teacher 
St Day & Carharrack Primary School 
 
 


